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TITLE VI NOTICE OF PUBLIC PROTECTION 

 

 

Notice of Public Protection 

 

The Montachusett Regional Planning Commission (MRPC) and the Montachusett 

Metropolitan Planning Organization (MMPO) fully comply with Title VI of the Civil 

Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes and regulations in all programs and activities.  

The MRPC and MMPO operate without regard to race, color, national origin, creed, 

income, gender, age, and disability.  Any person who believes/him/herself or any 

specific class of persons, to be subjected to discrimination prohibited by Title VI may 

by him/herself or by representative file a written complaint with the MRPC or the 

MMPO.  A complaint must be filed no later than 180 days after the date of the alleged 

discrimination. 

 

A description of the procedures that the public should follow in order to file a 

complaint against the MRPC or the MMPO can be found in the Montachusett 

Regional Planning Commission and Montachusett MPO Complaint Procedure.  

Obligations and complaint procedures can be translated upon request to the MRPC or 

MMPO.   

 

Montachusett Regional Planning Commission and Montachusett Metropolitan 

Planning Organization meetings are conducted in accessible locations and materials 

can be provided in accessible formats and in languages other than English.  If you 

would like or require accessibility or language accommodation, please contact the 

MRPC or the MMPO at (978) 345-7376 (voice), (978) 348-2490 (fax) or 

bharris@mrpc.org (e-mail). 

 

For a copy of the Complaint Procedure, please contact the MRPC or visit the MRPC 

website at www.mrpc.org. 
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